anne Baldwin

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 19 May 2022 13:57

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 21/01630/0UT

New comments have been received for application 21/01630/0UT at site address: Land at North West Bicester
Home Farm, Lower Farm and SGR2 Caversfield

Address:
90 Charlotte Avenue,Bicester,0X27 S8AN

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

I am against the proposal as it's detrimental to the countryside's wildlife, it will impact the traffic which is already
bad, and it will create more pollution. We live in an eco home and we bought this on the reliance of clean and
healthy surroundings, and this proposal would be detrimental to our physical and mental health. The quality of life
of this area would suffer.

Case Officer:
Caroline Ford

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



